
August 2019 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held August 13th, 2019, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Thirteen members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Rod Claus 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Al Fernandez 
• Ben Jones  
• John Lunz 
• Trent Marvin 
• Kris Millard 
• Howard Rush 
• Wayne Terry 
• Steve Tilden 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   

• The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   The checking and savings balances were 
shared.  The current paid membership stands at 29 persons for 2019.   

Old Business:  
• Dave Gardner is working to finalize plans for the Ringmaster Days event the first week of October.  

The North Green River Park location was proposed if we want to hold the event during the work 
week.  Thursday and Friday, October 3rd and 4th seem to be the logical days to hold the event 
during the week. 
 

New Business:  
 

• Mike Potter let us know he may have a buyer for the carrier deck and/or trailer from a buyer in 
California.  He will keep us informed of any progress. 

• Howard Rush provided status for preparations for the R.F. Stevenson Raider Roundup Contest 
scheduled for September 7-8, 2019 at the Auburn Airport.  The sanctioning paperwork is submitted, 
the insurance provided to the airport along with the event business agreement.  Mike is making 
arrangements for the porta-potty for the event.  The flyer is in to Flying Lines announcing the 
contest.  There will be a 9:00AM cleanup and preparation effort at the Auburn Airport on September 
6th, Friday followed by practice flying as soon as the cleanup is complete.  The airport will provide 
cones for the event the same as was done at the previous contest held there this year. 

• Ben Jones expressed appreciation for the team of mowers who  cut the grass each Friday at North 
Green River Park where many of us fly.  He proposed the club approve providing a modest tip for 
each of the mowers one time to let them know of our appreciation of their efforts.  A vote to approve 
a one-time $20.00 tip for each of the team up to five persons was voted on and approved.  Steve 
Holt and Ben Jones will see to this action. 

 



Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on September 10th , 2019 (2nd Tuesday of the month).  

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


